
Item No. 17.2

12 Wing Headquarters Shearwater 12e Escadre Shean4’ater
PU Box 5000 Station Main CT 5000 Succ Main
Shearwater iVS BOJ 3A0 Shearwater NE B0J 3A0

1110-1 (WCWO)

January2019

Mayor Mike Savage
Mayor of Halifax Regional Municipality
P0 Box 1749
Halifax NS B3J 3A5

Dear Mayor Savage,

On the 23~ of January 2019, 12 Wing Shearwater is requesting that the Halifax
Regional Municipality grant permission for the Canadian Armed Forces to fly up to eight
Cyclone helicopters, over the harbour and dockyard. This flypast will mark the return of
HMCS VILLE DE QUEBEC, and the end of the first operational deployment of the
CH-148 Cyclone.

The requested flypast would depart 12 Wing and fly over the Bedford Basin toward the
Dockyard as HMCS VILLE DE QUEBEC returns to Halifax harbour. As part of the
flypast, it is requested that the Cyclone helicopters be allowed to fly at 500 feet above
the tallest obstacle.

The continued support of the Halifax Regional Municipality in these matters, and our
shared history is very much appreciated. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact Acting Wing Chief Warrant Officer Ron MacGillivary at
or the Wing Chief Warrant Officer’s Executive Assistant Sergeant D.J. MacAskill at

Sincerely,

Original Signed

/&A. ~Con nor
Colonel
Wing Commander
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